
Mr.  Tony Edwards 
City Engineer 
Neighborhood Development Services 
P.  O.  Box 911 
Charlottesville, VA 22902 
March 9, 2005 
 
 
Dear Mr.  Edwards, 
 
The Fry’s Spring Neighborhood Association has reviewed the request by the Old Lynchburg 
Road residents to support their efforts for sidewalks from Jefferson Park Avenue to Azalea Park 
and for updated drainage systems along Old Lynchburg Road.  The Fry’s Spring Neighborhood 
Association is pleased to fully support these requests as it will enhance the neighborhood by 
providing a safe walking environment and protect the homes in the area.  I hope that these 
requests can be included on the City Wide Project List and the Neighborhood Project List for 
consideration in the very near future. 
 
I know that you have corresponded with Jeanne Chase who is spearheading this campaign and 
will be copying her on this letter.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at 972-1730 during the day or to e-mail me at jlssunset@aol.com.    
 
Again, thank you for your work to date and I look forward to hearing from you as the project 
progresses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Santoski 
President 
Fry’s Spring Neighborhood Association 
 
2421 Sunset Road 
Charlottesville, VA 22903 


